## St John's Primary School, Nursery and Children's Centre



Headteacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road
Kenilworth
Warwickshire
CV8 1FS
01926 854450
www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

29<sup>th</sup> November 2013

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **PTA WINTER FAIR - CHOIR PERFORMANCES**

You will have read in this week's newsletter that the Year 1 and Year 5 choirs will be performing at the PTA Winter Fair on Friday 6<sup>th</sup> December after school. We would like as many children as possible from these year groups to perform. Timings are as follows:

Year 1 Choir Meet in spare classroom 3.50pm
Performance 4.00pm

Year 5 Choir Meet in spare classroom 4.20pm

Performance

Please indicate on the slip below whether your child will be able to take part. Please return the slip to your child's class teacher no later than Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> December.

4.30pm

On the day itself, please ensure that your child is in the spare classroom (opposite the Library) by the time indicated above. Once their performance has finished, please collect your child from the spare classroom.

Many thanks,

Mrs M Baker	
Deputy Head	
×	
PTA WINTER FAIR - CHOIR PERFORMANCES	
Name of child:	Class:
I give permission for my child to sing at the PTA \	Winter Fair after school on Friday 6 <sup>th</sup> December 2013.
Signed:	Date: